
The Fairfield Ludlowe High School Falcon Council will be hosting  two Covid-19 Vaccine Clinics in the

Teacher Lounge at the High School  located on Unquowa Road:

Friday, October 22  from 10:30 am – 4 pm

Friday, November  12th from 10:30 am – 4 pm

The Griffin Health Mobile COVID-19 Vaccination Van will provide the vaccines. Individuals can

receive their first or second dose of Pfizer (12 years +). They will also be giving out Pfizer booster

shots to those who received the Pfizer vaccine. Individuals are eligible for the Pfizer booster if it has

been 6 months since your second dose of Pfizer and:

● are 65 years of age or older
● are 18-64 years of age and have an underlying health conditions that puts you at higher risk

for severe COVID-19
● are 18 – 64 years of age and frequent institutional or occupational exposure to COVID-19

which puts you are higher risk of serious complications of COVID-19 including severe
COVID-19

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, all individuals are required to wear a face covering regardless of

vaccination status.


